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Our Reference: HA3959 

By email:  

Date: 21st July 2023 

 

Dear  

 

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

requesting information about Inspections of accounts. Your request was dated 14th 

July 2023 has been given the reference HA3959 

You have requested the following information: 

 I wanted to ask for data, between 2019 and 2022/23 for  

1. If the accounts were published in those years  
2. Number of people who inspected the accounts in the time periods each year.  
3. Number of requests/questions asked, and what they were/what areas they covered  
4. Number of objections raised, and what they were.  
5. Any FOI requests relating to the accounts or finances (with the phrase ‘accounts’ of 

‘inspection or statement of accounts’)  
6. Any changes made to the accounts as a result.  

 
Responses: 

Request Response 

If the accounts were published in those 
years  

 

Under Section 21 of FOIA this 
information is exempt  as it is freely 
available on our website 

Number of people who inspected the 
accounts in the time periods each year.  

 

This information is not held as no 
one requested to inspect the 
accounts in the stated period. 
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Number of requests/questions asked, and 
what they were/what areas they covered 

 

This information is not held as no 
one requested to inspect the 
accounts in the stated period. 

Number of objections raised, and what they 
were.  

 

This information is not held as no 
one requested to inspect the 
accounts in the stated period. 

Any FOI requests relating to the accounts or 
finances (with the phrase ‘accounts’ of 
‘inspection or statement of accounts’)  

 

Under Section 21 of FOIA this 
information is exempt as previous 
FOI requests are freely available on 
our website 

Any changes made to the accounts as a 
result.  

 

This information is not held as no 
one requested to inspect the 
accounts in the stated period. 

 

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made, 

you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Hampshire to review the decision. Complaints should be made in writing using the 

email address: opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk. If you are unhappy with the outcome 

of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner. Contact details can be 

found by visiting the website: https://ico.org.uk/ 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Luke Finnegan 

Business Support & Casework Officer 

Office of Police and Crime Commissioner Hampshire and Isle of Wight 
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